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Wendy, 

Hello my name is Deb Kropp and I own the Eagles Landing lodge directly south of your 
proposed drilling site. 
I don't see any benefits for our community to have drilling so close to home, disrnpting our 
beautiful environment. There will be noise pollution, possible water contamination or even our 
wells can be compromised with drilling so close by. 

I respectfully put in my vote against your drilling plan and hope you take it somewhere where 
people don't rely on their clean living and livelyhood. 

Thank you, 
Deb Kropp 




